WPACA Athletics Carnival

On Wednesday August 24th 2022, 68 brave, excited and determined St. Mary’s athletes
boarded two buses to travel to Meadowglen International Athletics Stadium in Epping. These
students were attending the Watsonia District School Sports Association Athletics Carnival.
Participating in track and field events against seven other schools from our District, the St.
Mary’s students performed magnificently. This was the first time since 2019 that this event
was held and the weather stayed mostly dry until the last few races-the relays. Numerous first,
second and third finishes, saw St. Mary’s Primary School finish in 2nd place overall. What a
wonderful performance! Our captains, Archer P and Mia H, were extremely proud of each and
every athlete. Students who finished first or second in the A Grade of their track and field
event, will now go forward to compete in the Banyule & Inner North Moreland Division
Carnival on Wednesday September 7th at Meadowglen Stadium. Many thanks to all the staff,
parent helpers and supporters who made this day a successful outing. Congratulations to all
who competed at District and best of luck to those who go forward to Division.
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